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Dear Special Friends,
     Hello on this Monday night, September 6, 2021, while I’m at home in Lagos, Nigeria. I’ve just gotten back from over seven weeks of ministry all over Ghana, since the middle of July. 
     Thanks for praying for me, and for giving your offerings to help support the ministry! God has made you to be a big blessing to me!
     I hope you can watch the big, wonderful Ten Years Remembrance Service for my beloved husband, Rev. Arthur E. Hokett, in Walewale, Ghana, on August 7, 2021. It was a great day!
     It’s on YouTube, if you just type “Hokett” in the Search place, then click on “Thanksgiving Hokett”, and my picture. You can also watch other services where I’ve ministered in different places and countries. 
     God has really helped me every step of the way during these past ten years, traveling and ministering in so many different places all over Africa!
     Last month, we had another big church dedication at Wulinsi, on Saturday, August 14. There were a lot of people there, and even several Muslims came around, to see what was happening! That’s a total of seven churches finished and dedicated this year, plus several others in villages that will have smaller dedications later this year. Praise God!!!
     We’re now helping pastors build two more churches in northern Ghana, in two different villages in the Walewale area during the past few days. They are at Kurugu (Church No. 103) and Zangu (Church No. 104).
     There are two more in other areas to help put a roof on soon, as God provides, plus others waiting and praying, too. You make it all possible, as you’re sensitive to the Holy Spirit, and want to have a part.    
     In Ghana, I had a second big beautiful 82nd birthday cake, after ministering in a large church in Ofankor, Accra, Ghana, on the last Sunday in August, on August 29.  This one even had sparklers on it!
     This month of September, I’ll be in Nigeria, ministering in the Lagos area, and also in Abuja, capital of Nigeria. I’m still cleaning up and replacing things, after the fire in my apartment here on June 4, while I was in the U.S. I’m still amazed at the series of miracles God did that night, as the fire was discovered, and put out!
     Next month, I plan to get back to the five different countries in southern Africa (Zambia, Zimbabwe, Swaziland, Botswana, and South Africa), from the middle of October till the middle of December.
     Please pray for me always, and even every day, for God’s Anointing, God’s Provision, God’s Protection, and God’s Strength. I really, really need your prayers, as I depend on them so very much!
     Yes, the letter “S” is for September, but the letter “S” is also for the word “Surprises,” too! I’m praying that God will give you some wonderful and even unexpected SURPRISES in this month of SEPTEMBER!
Love, Doris Hokett   
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